
SITE NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR PRIOR APPROVAL FOR 

DEMOLITION OF A BUILDING 

APPLICATION TO DEMOLISH A BUILDING UNDER PART 11 OF SCHEDULE 2 TO 

THE TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (GENERAL PERMITTED DEVELOPMENT) 

(ENGLAND) ORDER 2015 

I give notice that: Wates Construction  

Is applying to Isle of Wight Council for determination to ascertain whether the 

prior approval of the Local Planning Authority is required for the method of 

demolition of the site in respect of the building(s) known as FEAA and FEAE of 

the Isle of Wight College. 

The date on which the applicant proposes to carry out the demolition is: 

January 2024  

 

Signed: Vail Williams LLP 

Date: 22 November 2023 

The application has been submitted to: 

 
Isle of Wight Council 

County Hall 

High Street 

Newport 

PO30 1UD 

 

You can view documents associated to this application by logging on to the Council’s 

website. 


